
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
G O V E R N O R  

January 9,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 003 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the 
Report to the Hawaii State Legislature summarizing the progress and status of 
collaboration between the State of Hawaii and both public and private aerospace-related 
agencies and institutions, national and international, to help expand and diversify 
Hawaii's aerospace industry through development of the Pacific International Space 
Center for Exploration Systems (PISCES) as requested by HCR 277 in the Twenty-Third 
Legislature. In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also 
informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at w\~~w.state.hi.uslbud~et. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

Senator Rosalyn Baker, Chair, Senate Committee on Ways & Means 
Senator Ron Menor, Chair, Senate Committee on Energy & Environment 

http://www.state.hi.us/budget

